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Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Transmission Reliability Margin  

Draft Final Proposal 

 

 

 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) appreciates the opportunity to participate in the 

stakeholder process for the California Independent System Operator’s (CAISO) Draft Final 

Proposal for Transmission Reliability Margin (TRM) and submit comments on the associated 

proposed CAISO Tariff changes. 

 

 

Comments 

Given that the stakeholder call on the Draft Final Proposal has not yet been held, determining 

whether the proposed changes to the CAISO Tariff are appropriate or not is difficult. To that end, 

PG&E would like to reserve its rights to submit comments on the proposed tariff changes on 

February 28, along with its other comments from the stakeholder call. After the stakeholder call 

PG&E expects to have a better overall understanding of the TRM and how it should work and 

thus be in a better position to evaluate the tariff changes proposed. 
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